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September 11, 2018 
 
West Maricopa Association of REALTORS® 
Ms. Katie McGinty 
 
 
Dear Katie,  
 
I would like to personally thank you for choosing the Society of St. Vincent de Paul as 
the beneficiary of your donation. Through diligent planning and generosity, WeMAR 
members raised over 226 cases of water and $1,050, which will help our less fortunate 
neighbors build healthy and stable lives for themselves. 
 
Our most valued assets are measured in the friends who contribute their strength, 
compassion and resources toward the Society’s mission. We know there are many 
organizations from which to choose. We are honored that you have chosen to help us 
as we help others. 
 
Should you wish to host another drive, please know we operate 365 days a year with 
the summer months being the most difficult to provide for. This is due to an enormous 
increase in the need for emergency food assistance, as children who might usually 
receive free or reduced-priced meals at school, are now home for the summer with little 
or no access to meals. This is the time of year when families struggle most.  
 
Feel free to contact me at any time to discuss how we can support you in making your 
future drives an even greater success! Changing lives is the heart of our mission. We 
offer you our sincerest thanks for your support of our work. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Emily Radawec 
Community Drives Manager 
602-695-6437 
eradawec@svdpaz.org  


